
 
 
 
 
 
          

 

 
 

                                                                                                           November  14, 2005 
 
 
 
Transmittal No. 804 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
FCC Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
The Portals 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

The accompanying tariff material, issued by Cincinnati Bell Telephone (CBT), and bearing 
FCC No. 40  Interstate IntraLATA Message Telecommunications Service, is sent to you for 
filing in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  
This filing is made in order to change Interstate IntraLATA rates on one day's notice.  This filing 
is scheduled to become effective November 15, 2005, as indicated on the following Check 
Sheets: 
 

Tariff FCC NO.                    Check Sheet No. 
 

    40            32nd Revised Page 1 
                20th Revised Page 2 
 

With this filing, CBT is changing its Interstate IntraLATA Directory Assistance rates on 
one day's notice pursuant to the Commission's Fifth Report and Order and Further Notice of 
Proposed Rulemaking, Released August 27, 1999 (Pricing Flexibility Order).  In the Pricing 
Flexibility Order, the Commission allows Price Cap LEC's to file Interstate IntraLATA rate 
changes on one day's notice after these services have been removed from Price Cap Regulation.  
CBT filed a letter with the Commission to remove its Interstate IntraLATA services from Price 
Cap regulation effective November 6, 1999. 



 
 
    
 

 
 
 
 The required filing fee, in the amount of $720.00, an original copy of this letter, and FCC 

Form 159 were sent to the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, PA, via Federal Express on November 
10, 2005, as required. 
 

  Please date-stamp and return the enclosed duplicate copy of this letter as 
acknowledgment of its receipt.  Any questions regarding this transmittal should be directed to 
Mike Bishop at the above address, by phone at (513) 397-1231, or by fax at (513) 241-8735. 
 
                                                                               Sincerely, 
 
            /s/ Gary Peddicord 
 

                    Gary Peddicord 
Director - Operations & Regulatory                                             
Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company  

 
 
 
 
Attachments:     Check Sheets 
                          Revised Tariff Pages 
    Description and Justification 
                           


